
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (SANDY GROVE AND SANDY 
LANE, MANSFIELD) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (2241A) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. With the construction of a new housing development off 

Sandy Lane it is proposed to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (double yellow 

lines) to prevent inconsiderate or obstructive parking in the vicinity of Sandy Grove. It is also 

proposed to relocate two bus stop clearways as part of the restrictions.  

The proposed restrictions can be seen on drawing number H/MW/4474/01 and will facilitate the 

safe operation of the highway. 

 
 


